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Dear Chris Cheney: 
 
Thank you for your email regarding any planned recording of the Deferred 
Compensation Board meeting scheduled for March 13, 2025.  
 
Deferred Compensation Board meetings are not recorded. However, minutes from the 
most recent past meeting are included with the materials for the next Board meeting. 
These materials are posted on the Deferred Compensation Board pages of the ETF 
website. You should be able to view the March 13, 2025, Deferred Compensation Board 
meeting minutes when they are released, which will be with the June 5, 2025, Board 
meeting materials. 
 
Again, thank you for your email. If you have any other questions, comments, or 
concerns, please contact me using the information below.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Shelly Schueller, Director 
Wisconsin Deferred Compensation Program 
Department of Employee Trust Funds 
shelly.schueller@etf.wi.gov  
(608) 266-6611 
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